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NO:     20/2015 
 
DATED: 28 September 2015  
 
                                

      
TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

 
 

   NOTIFICATION OF NUMSA STRIKE ACTION 30 SEPTEMBER 2015 
 

    
NUMSA notified NEDLAC on 8 July 2015 that it planned to embark on 
nationwide stay aways, strikes, marches and demonstrations in protest of the 
escalating corruption in the country. 
 
NUMSA has now served a notice of the intention to embark on protest action, 
please refer to the Notice of Intention below, on Wednesday, 30 September 
2015. 
 
Should you require any further clarification pertaining to this strike action 
please contact the following Parties to the Council:- 
 
 
RMI  - 011 886 6300 
 
FRA  - 011 886 2664 
 
NUMSA - 011 689 1700 edwardr@numsa.org.za; eliask@numsa.org.za 
 
MISA  - 011 678 6328 

 
NEASA - 012 622 9871 

 
 
 

The MIBCO Team 
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275 Kent Avenue 

Ferndale 

Randburg 

2194 

Tel: 0861664226 

Fax: 011 369 7600 
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